Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2012 3:49 PM

To: Miller, Mary

Subject: your comments in case 2011-00401 - Kentucky Power Co. environmental surcharge
case

Dear Ms. Miller :

Thank you for your comments regarding the environmental compliance plan and surcharge proposed by Kentucky Power
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. For your
future reference, the case number in this matter is 2011-00401. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding
this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.

A video that explains the legal process under which the Kentucky Public Service Commission considers such cases is
available through the PSC website. Follow this link:

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lvGmPHRtdNk

Thank you again for your interest.

RECEIVED

By Kentucky Public Service Commission at 4:20 pm, Apr 03, 2012
Andrew Melnykovych g ¥ PR

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, KY 40601

502-564-3940 x208 cell:502-330-5981

From: PSC - Public Information Officer
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 5:40 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: Case Related Question

From: Miller, Mary[SMTP:MARY.MILLER@HAZARD.KYSCHOOLS.US]
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 5:39:51 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case Related Question

Auto forwarded by a Rule

Comment on Kentucky Power Rate Increase:

It is my understanding that the rate increase is expected to be $30 per month on average. In my opinion that is $30 too
much when our electric bills have already nearly doubled over the last 18 to 24 months. Working families cannot
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continue to absorb the costs associated with further rate increases created by political agendas. Working, middle class
families are choosing between bills, gas, medicine and food as it is to meet budgetary necessities. $30 would in all to
many families be the straw that breaks the camel's back. At some point it is time to say enough is enough and you must
look somewhere other than the working people of our communities to fund your projects. The answer to the question
of a rate hike of any amount should be a resounding NO!

Sent from my iPhone



